
May 7, 2018 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:25pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina 
Ellis, Judy Kerns and Matt Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for April, 2018 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $77,692.19. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the progress of the tank insulation project. Mr. Bishop noted a conversation he had with 
MDE when he was told that some grant applicants had dropped out and additional funding might be 
available.  
 
Mr. Levey noted a recent repair to a service by Huntzberry Bros.  
 
Mr. Levey said that he had been receiving the weekly water meter readings sporadically and he was having 
a hard time trying to understand usages and losses. 
 
Robert Wilkens noted a vehicle that had parked in the grass by the pump station.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


